
From: Meighan LaCasse <email address removed>   
Sent: December 17, 2018 2:08 PM 
To: <email address removed>; Shaun Charles Fluker <email address removed> 
Cc: Haddon, David (CEAA/ACEE) <david.haddon@canada.ca>; Tara Wheaton <email address removed> 
Alison Doebele <email address removed>; Charles J. Birchall <email address removed>; Martin Ignasiak 
<email address removed> 
Subject: Teck Resources 
 
Mr. Yewchuck and Mr. Fluker,  
 
Notwithstanding instructions from the Joint Review Panel that a script of final arguments could be 
submitted to the Registry at the time of oral argument, we understand that CPAWS’ counsel thought 
that simply providing the CPAWS script of final argument to the court reporter would suffice. Clearly this 
was an error. However, since no parties will be prejudiced from having the CPAWS script (with 
references) filed after the close of the record, and there could benefit from having the references 
available, the Panel has decided to allow it to be placed on the record.  
 
Meighan LaCasse 

Meighan G. LaCasse, Counsel 

Alberta Energy Regulator 
Suite 1000, 250 – 5 Street SW, Calgary, Alberta T2P 0R4 

<contact information removed> 

inquiries 1-855-297-8311 24-hour emergency 1-800-222-6514 www.aer.ca 
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